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Gas Pipeline Damage Incident due to  

Ground Settlement in Pok Fu Lam Road near Third Street 

 

(18 August 2014) Ground settlement near the site of Water Supplies Department in Pok Fu 

Lam Road near Third Street this morning has led to gas pipelines damage and a minor gas 

leakage occurred. Towngas emergency team arrived at the scene shortly to carry out 

emergency repair, and now there is no gas leakage. During that period, gas supply to this 

area remained normal and has not been suspended.  
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